
June 22nd 2015 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
It is with great pleasure that I write a letter of recommendation for Gargi Barooah. 
  
Gargi has been my children’s piano teacher for the last six months and was recommended by 
International School of Luxembourg. 
  
My 5 years old son Maximos connected with Gargi immediately, responding to her genuine 
warmth and her enthusiastic, supportive approach.  
  
Gargi is a patient teacher and tempers the demands and expectations of a teacher with love and 
encouraging words.  
  
I would recommend Gargi  as a piano teacher, so your child can experience her passion and love 
of music first hand.  
 
Sincerely,  
  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
  
Mary Patrinou 
Business Office Accountant 
International School of Luxembourg 
36, boulevard Pierre Dupong 
L 1430, Luxembourg 
Tel: (+352) 26 04 4128 
www.islux.lu 
	
  


